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To me as a law abiding citizen. This will be against our second amendment, right.
This would also make it very hard for my son and his future to be able to purchase a
gun and to take his kids hunting and to be hunting with family, which is our family
tradition and honestly destroy our way of life. This measure will not save lives. It will
only make things easier for criminals and it would make things harder for the people
that want to protect themselves it is only way in my opinion for the state to get more
money out of law abiding citizens.



